
 

Yeah! We’re back! TEAM RIVERSIDE!  

Welcome to all our new families and new members of staff. It’s wonderful to have you all join our happy Riverside family. 

This is our first newsletter of the year and oh my days it has been a busy one. There have been walks along the prom, Shakespeare in the      

Forest, singing and learning about our new British Heroes and Lost Words poems—and that’s just week one!  

Children, we are proud of you for… 

 Getting the year back to a happy start with your wonderful smiles and acts of kindness 

 Working hard on your team stop or as Year Six would say ‘Lending me your ears.’  

 Trying your best with all your new learning activities 

Parents we are proud of you for… 

 Making sure your children come to school happy,  looking great in their uniform and ready to learn 

 Being patient during drop off and pick up times while all the building work is going on. It will be worth it! 

 Your encouragement and words of kindness to the children and staff at the start of our new term 

Parents, thank you for being sensible and helping to keep our community safe by 

not parking on double yellow lines outside school and on Toronto Street. 

 

10/09/21 

PE DAYS 

F1 and F2—Fitness Friday 

Year 1 — Monday 

Year 2—Thursday  

Year 3—Monday 

Year 4—Tuesday 

Year 5—Monday 

Year 6—Tuesday and Wednesday 



Staff we are proud of you for… 

 Working hard to make sure the first week back has been fun and full of high quality activities 

 Making sure your classroom is a place of happiness and learning  

 Working hard over your holidays to make sure this is the best year ever 

 

This week’s Five Star Learners are… 

Acorns — Dolly  

Otters—Millie  

Conkers— April 

Bluebells—Aiden and Ava 

Adders — Daisy 

Larks — Mia 

Ravens — James 

Kingfishers—Bogdan 

Willows—Harley-Jack 
 


